
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 

 

MUSIC SELECTIONS JUNE 26,  2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  578 
PREPARATION HYMN:  701 
COMMUNION HYMN: 611 
RECESSIONAL HYMN: 673 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
JUNE 25, 2016 TO JULY 3, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  
the gifts. 
 06-25      4:00 PM   Peter DiGiacomo – 

(9th Anniversary) 
Daughter, Aubrie 
John Newcomb – The Family 

 06-26 9:30 AM Andrew Hardy – The Family 
David Shartrand – The Family 

 06-27    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 06-28 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 06-29    7:30 AM       Mass 
06-30                  7:30AM Genevieve Gatta – Marlene Gatta 
07-01                  7:30AM Hilda Winbauer – Jerry and Cathy 

Vincent Hayes – The Family 
07-02   4:00 PM Joan Raymond – Sue Bulman 

Robert Villano – Ernie and 
Suzanne  

07-03 
 

   9:30 AM George Gatta – Jim and 
 Cindy Steadwell 
Conner A. Yerman – Toni Walsh 

 
    Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 06-27 Am 2:6-10, 13-16                Mt 8:18-22 
Tues. 06-28 Am 3:1-8, 4:11-12               Mt 8:23-27 
Wed. 06-29 Acts 12:1-11/ 2 Tm 4:6-8,17-18 

                                            Mt 16:13-19 
Thur.  06-30 Am 7:10-17                         Mt 9:1-8 
Fri.     07-01 Am 8:4-6, 9-12                    Mt 9:9-13 
Sat.    07-02 Am 9:11-15                         Mt 9:14-17 
Sun.   07-03 Is 66:10-14c, Gal 6:14-18    

                     Lk 10:1-12, 17-20 or 10:1-9 

            
                Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
Glenville  

FUNERAL HOME 
 

A PART OF YOUR COMMUNITY FOR 30 YEARS 
 

Glenvillefuneralhome.com 
518-399-1630 

 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JULY 2 AND  3,  2016 
     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 
LECTOR A. Gregoire L. Lucas 
CUP 1 T. Neals L. DeSieno 
CUP 2 B. Keegan T. Cappuccitti 
BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 M. Boniewski K. Sroczynski 
BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 
BREAD 4 J. Masi J. Guzewich 
CUP 3 C. Gregoire P. Johnson 
CUP 4 L. Neals A. DeSieno 
SERVER J. Rudolph A. Arocho 
SERVER  L. Arocho 
GREETER C. Gregoire L & C Hall 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  6/13-6/19/16 

Offertory  $3,723.01 ENVELOPE USERS 133 
CHILDREN           3.50 ATTENDANCE 365 
DEBT REDUCTION         25.00   
FATHER’S DAY         50.00   
DONATIONS       380.00    
TOTAL INCOME $4,181.51 TOTAL EXPENSES $7,628.12 
 
Last weekend’s second collection for Catholic 
Communications amounted to $654.00.  Next 
weekend’s second collection will be for Debt 
Reduction.   Your generosity is greatly 
appreciated 

 
Remember in your prayers those 
members of our parish who are sick or 
suffering in any way, as well as those 
in hospitals and nursing homes and all 
of our shut-ins.  We also pray for 
family, friends, and those who have 
died recently, especially, Robert 

Froehlich, Sr., grandfather of Zachary Froehlich.  
Keep in your prayers the men and women in our 
armed forces who are serving our country. 
 

 The Week Ahead 
Wed., June 29 Finance Committee – 7 PM - R 
  



THIRTEENTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JUNE 26, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 
2016 Bishop’s Appeal Update:  As 
of June 23rd, we have received 
239 Pledges and/or Gifts totaling 
62,588 toward our $70,555 
Assessment Goal.  Please 
remember that pledges may be 

paid over an 8 month period of time making it 
easier to give to the Appeal.  Pledge/Gift 
envelopes are available in Holy Family Hall as 
well as the back entrance.  Pledges and/or Gifts 
may also be made online at: 
www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.   
 
Our next order for Hannaford Cards & Reloads is 
tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, June 28th.  All 
orders must be at the Parish Office by Monday, 
June 27th at 10 am.  A letter was sent out this 
past week to everyone who currently participates 
in this fund raising program advising them of a 
software conversion that the distribution center is 
currently trying to implement which may affect 
Tuesday’s order.   If anyone has any questions 
pertaining to the information that was sent out, 
please contact Debbie at the office (346-2316).  
As soon as everything is finalized, you will be 
notified. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Have you heard what Bishop Scharfenberger said 
about the LGBTQ community and the Orlando 
shootings?  How about the Diocese’s newest 
priests?   All Catholics in the Albany Diocese can 
get information like this and boost their faith 
through The Evangelist, the weekly diocesan 
newspaper.   If you know someone who’s not 
getting it and should be, call us at 518-346-2316 
or email stjosephschurch@albany.twcbs.com!  
The Evangelist is an important way to keep up on 
what’s happening all over our 14-county Dioceses 
and far beyond. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
If you are planning to travel this summer, check 
out www.masstimes.com to find a church near 
you. 
 
Also, when you are away, our complete bulletin is 
available on our website, 
http://www.stjosephschurchscotia.net/. 
 

 
                       Faith Formation 
Re-Registration forms have been given to all 
children currently participating in the Faith 
Formation Program.  Please complete and return 
these papers ASAP. 
 

If you have a child entering First 
Grade in September or a child in 
Grades 2 through 5 who did not 
attend classes here this past 
year and you would like to sign 
them up for the coming year, 
please contact the Office of 
Faith Formation and Youth 
Ministry (374-3382) and the 

paperwork will be sent to you.   Timely 
registration is crucial to having staffing and 
materials in place when classes resume in the 
Fall.   Thank you. 
 

Baseball anyone?  We have made 
temporary reservations for the 
July 25th  ValleyCats game at 
Bruno Stadium.  As we had 
enough responses for the 

picnic/ticket option and close to enough for the 
ticket only option, we are going to try to please 
everyone & do both!  Please return the coupon 
below with your payment to the Parish Office in 
order to guarantee your reservation (we will 
purchase & pick up the necessary tickets and 
distribute before the day of the event).  You may 
place in the offertory basket in an envelope 
marked “ValleyCats” or mail to the Parish Office 
(when mailing, please do so by Monday, July 11th 
in order for us to receive it on time).  Payment 
with response is required by 10 am on Monday, 
July 18th (no exceptions). 
Questions?  Please contact Deb Griffith (393-
3168 or email: debgriffith@verizon.net) 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Name____________________________________ 
 
Game Only~ # of Tickets ________  @ 7.75/ticket  
Buffet & Ticket ~ # of Adults ______@ $25/ticket  
 # of Children (12 & Under) ______  @ $20/ticket 
 
Total Enclosed $_________ * 
(*Checks payable to St. Joseph’s Church) 


